HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY
SHERIFF’S OFFICE

CHAD CHRONISTER, SHERIFF

November 2, 2023

RE: Request for Qualifications, TC 2023-026 Uniform Polo Customization

To Whom It May Concern,

The Hillsborough County Sheriff’s Office (HCSO) will be soliciting additional
Qualification Submittals pursuant to 2023-026 PART A, paragraph 13. Responses to the above-
referenced solicitation will be accepted between October 25, 2023, and November 8, 2023, for
consideration under the same terms and conditions.

If you have any questions, please direct them to our Buyer, Bryan Chandler,
Bchandler@TeamHCSO.com, Purchasing@HCSO.Tampa.FL.US or (813) 247-8937.

Sincerely,

Willian¥' V. Spinelli, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
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